TRANSLATION

o

Superintendencia

de Bancos de Panama

February 6, 2019
Circular N° SBP-DJ-0029-2019

General Manager

Subject: Submittal of information. Mercantil
Banco, S.A. Stolen check.

Dear General Manager:

We wish to inform you hereby that the Superintendency has received a letter from the referenced bank
requesting us to inform the Banks of the market of the stop payment on check number 31 on checking
account number 300012055, as it was reported stolen.

Considering this and at the request of MERCANTIL BANCO, S.A., we would greatly appreciate your
providing the pertinent instructions to your staff.

Best regards,

Gustavo A. Villa
Acting Superintendent
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